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*UPDATE* FH LTC Quality Community of Practice Launch – October 26th  

 Thank you for those who have signed up to participate in our Community of Practice.  

 Our first Community of Practice meeting will be on October 26th between 1:00-2:30pm.  

 The meeting will be offered both virtually and in person  

 Amanda Worsley will send out an email invite with some details next week.  

 If you have not signed up and are still interested please email raymi.komal@fraserhealth.ca  

 Please see attached KYI for more detail.  

*NEW* PIECES Education Long-Term Care 

 P.I.E.C.E.S education is being offered monthly to LTC care clinical leads (e.g., Resident Care 
Coordinators, Director of Care, CNEs etc.) and other regulated health care providers 

 Registration for the sessions can be found on the Learning Hub 

 Please see attached KYI for details  

*REMINDER* Opportunity to be part of our LTC/AL Emergency Management Working Group 

 We want to work with you and learn from your experience! We are looking for 3 LTC and AL 

operator representatives from the north, south and east regions to participate in our Emergency 

Management Working Group.  

 The Emergency Management Working Group is responsible for ensuring the preparedness of LTC and 

AL care homes for various environmental and seasonal emergencies. 

 Meeting frequency may be up to one hour every week, depending on needs. 

 If you are interested to be a member representative please contact Nitu Mankatala at 

nitu.mankatala@fraserhealth.ca. Please indicate for which region/area you wish to be a 

representative. 

*NEW* Prime Enrollment for PharmaNet  

 To enhance the security and privacy of patient information in the BC PharmaNet system, the Ministry of 

Health (MOH) has launched PRIME, an online application where ALL PharmaNet users will be 

required to enrol.  

 This applies to all medical staff, dentists, nurse practitioners, midwives, pharmacists and other 

prescribers. It also applies to those who access PharmaNet on their behalf, such as nurses, pharmacy 

technicians, MOAs and other clerical staff.  

 Please see attached KYI for more detail and instruction on how to enrol and share with staff.  
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